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February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Sixth Form Progress Reviews 
 
Your child’s most recent Progress Review of the 2023/2024 academic year is now available for you to view 
via the My Child At School (MCAS) app. In addition to the usual information, this review also contains the 
results from our Year 13 school examinations which were completed at the end of January.  
 
Please take this opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with them and encourage them to reflect on 
their performance as we enter the build up to the final examinations. The work done in the coming months 
will have a significant impact on the outcomes that students achieve and so it is vital that they are doing 
everything they can to maximise their chances of success.   
 
Should you wish to discuss any issues arising from this review with staff in school, please contact 
sixthformstaff@hswv.co.uk in the first instance.  A member of the team will be able to address general 
concerns or forward more specific issues to the relevant teaching staff.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr S France 
Deputy Headteacher – Acting Head of Sixth Form 
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